November 2, 1977

Ms, Eliza Alyanakyan
c¢/o Mr. Albert Papazian
35 North Irving Street
Ridgewood, New Jersey

Dear Ms. Alyanakyan:

. We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of
$20.00, which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Armenian
Cathedral in memory of the late Mr. Sarkis Isbirian.

Receipt Number 27717 is enclosed herewith.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director
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